
From:	University	President	Susan	A.	Cole

Tuesday,	September	18,	2018;	via	e‐mail

In	regard	to	the	Senate	Recommendation	on	Policy	Development,	Review	and	
Dissemination,	as	I	noted	when	I	met	with	the	Senate	on	Opening	Day,	I	agree	that	
the	record‐keeping	and	management	of	University	policies	has	gotten	a	bit	out	of	
hand,	and	there	needs	to	be	a	careful	compilation	and	index	made	of	current	
policies,	a	cleansing	of	obsolete	policies	or	old	versions	of	policies,	and	readily	
available,	user‐friendly	access	to	policies.	Once	current	policies	have	been	identified,	
organized,	and	a	good	web‐presence	created	to	make	them	available,	it	will	be	much	
easier	to	keep	the	policy	portfolio	accurate	and	up‐to‐date.		Getting	from	here	to	
there	will	require	a	significant,	but	necessary,	effort.		I	have	asked	the	Office	of	
University	Counsel	to	take	management	of	the	project,	and	I	will	make	sure	they	
have	the	resources	necessary	to	complete	the	task.		I	will	report	back	to	the	Senate	
in	December	in	regard	to	progress	on	this	effort.


